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Friday July 15th 

 

Re: Amber Weather Warning – Monday July 18th and Tuesday July 19th 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

You’ll remember I wrote to you earlier in the week regarding the high temperatures we’re 
forecast next week.  Here are the measures I’d appreciate your support with to ensure we’re all 
as comfortable as possible: 

1. Children should attend in their Our Lady’s PE kit on Monday AND Tuesday. 

2. Children should bring a sun hat and plenty of water (as many have already been doing). 

3. On Monday, 18th, children will be able to leave school early after parents have attended 

the Review of the Year which starts 2pm. 

4. We’ll be ‘dynamically’ risk assessing our provision during both Monday and Tuesday to 
ensure children are kept safe.  We’ll keep you updated with any changes via PING, 

Facebook and Twitter; so please look out for these messages. 

5. The Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly on Tuesday will go on as planned, but if you’re planning 
to attend, please do bring water with you.  Given the forecast temperature, it’s likely 
that we won’t include the whole school in this and will decamp to the church (which will 

be much cooler) for mass, or the prize giving too, depending on temperature.  We’ll 
make sure siblings of Year 6 are in attendance. 

Thanks very much for your support with the last few days of term, as always.  I’ll be in touch 
again next week before we break up. 

 

Best regards, 

Paul 

 
Headteacher) 
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